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STOP THE DELAYS
Last week we made it clear that the unnecessary
delays with your bargain could not continue and that
Centurion management needed to urgently:

We have since heard from Centurion and thanks to pressure from
members and delegates, a further meeting is locked in for today, 24 April.

Across 2024 we have had a number of new TWU members sign up at Centurion
and we want to welcome each of you.

If you're not a member, scan the QR code or click here to join now.

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

1

2

Provide the outstanding information bargaining reps and TWU members have been waiting for 

Come back to the bargaining table

FURTHER MEETING LOCKED IN

NEXT STEPS
We await the outstanding information so that TWU members can consider the offers being
discussed and make informed contributions to the bargaining process.

We will hold off having a workers’ Zoom until after the bargaining meeting so we can report
back on this information from the company and bargaining discussions. 

We hope that moving forward through this bargaining process we can have open discussions
around Centurion’s position so all workers have a real say on your pay and conditions. There
is lots of work to do to settle an agreement that works for everyone. 
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